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Dear Parent/Carer             8th June 2023 
 
Re: In-School Transition Day 
 
I am writing to let you know that our in-school transition day will be on Wednesday 12th July 2023. 
 
This is a day when the children will spend the whole day with their Class Teacher and in the 
Learning Zone to which they have been allocated for September 2023. The Class Teachers plan 
lots of fun transitional activities which help the children to begin the new academic year in a 
smoother and less stressful way because they will be familiar with their classroom, their teacher 
and peers before starting in September. 
 
Some children require individualised transition plans and this is discussed confidentially between 
Class Teachers and parents. We have some children who have already started complex and 
comprehensive transition plans to meet their individual needs. If this relates to your child, then this 
in-school transition day will be in addition to their individual plan. 
 
With some staff changes in September, this is a good opportunity for children to spend time with 
their new teacher. You will be informed of which Learning Zone your child has been allocated to 
on Friday 23rd June. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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